
18th October 2019 

In maths this week we have continued to look at place value: comparing, ordering, 

representing and estimating numbers.   

We have also explored some cross-curricular maths linked to science, where we have carried 

out a survey using tally charts to find out children’s favourite food in Ruby Class.  

 

 

   

 

 

 

In English, we have been learning how to peer critique and edit our writing.  We are using this 

to help us write our ‘Wanted Poster’ about Phileas Fogg. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

In PSHE we have thought about how boys and girls can be similar and how we can sometimes 

make assumptions about what boys and girls like.  The children have enjoyed getting to know 

Jigsaw Jo our new character to help us with our learning in PSHE. 

In science we have been exploring what humans and animals need to survive, and what keeps 

us healthy. 

For your information 

PE will take place on Wednesday afternoons and Friday mornings.  Please can you ensure your 

child has a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and sign/initial to say 

you have read with them.          

Thank you for your prompt return of homework.    


